
Reminder: 
Student Schedules and Course Changes: 

 
As mentioned in previous messaging, the course change process is a little different 
this year due to the reinstatement of the class size and composition language.   
Typically, Grade 9 students do not require a lot of changes as they are just embarking 
on their 4-year journey. Since the other students have had a chance to see their 
schedules we wanted to include the Grade 9s so the incoming Grade 9 students will be 
able to pick up their schedules on Tuesday August 29th starting at 10 AM. They will 
have access to an on-line change request form until the end of the following day 
(information regarding accessing the form will be sent out next week). If you are 
going to be out of town you can have a friend pick it up for you. 

 
**It is not critical that students pick up their schedules, typically they would not 
get them until the first day of school. Students have the option of waiting and 
getting their schedules in Advisory on September 5th. 
We expect very few changes to be possible. Only critical changes will be considered 
(ie: incomplete schedule, being put in electives they did not choose even as 
alternates, etc...). 

 
Please do not submit a request for the following reasons: 
o Wanting a class in a different block 
o Wanting a different elective 
o Wanting a different teacher 
o Wanting a class with a friend 

  

Regards, 

Todd Clerkson 

 


